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Heller Tours Walter Reed Army Hospital 

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) toured Walter Reed Army Hospital to see the facility firsthand.  

“The men and women of our military deserve the best care our country can provide.  After touring Walter Reed’s outpatient care facility it is obvious we have fell well short of our obligations.  This treatment is a failure by our country to honor our country’s men and women in uniform.  In the wake of the Walter Reed news, my staff has toured or has contacted every veterans medical facility in the state to ensure similar problems were not occurring in Nevada,” said Heller.  
Last week, Congressman Heller joined several of his freshmen colleagues condemning the treatment of wounded soldiers at Walter Reed Army Hospital and requested the Administration make Veterans Affairs Secretary Jim Nicholson available to discuss his plans to ensure the country’s military and veteran’s medical facilities provides responsible care of our veterans.
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